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Dates to  

Remember 

June 

5ðCross CountryðSt. 
Arnaud (students who 
qualify in Mildura) 

6ðLightning Premier-
shipsðMildura 

12 & 13ðPrincipal Forum 
MelbourneðMolly at-
tending 

15ðReport Writing Dayð
Pupil Free Day 

20ðSchool Council Meet-
ingðtime to be decided 

25-29ðWild Action Zoo 
in Milduraðinfor for 
parents 

Term 3  

Julyð 

20ðDream Seedsð
Manangatang P-12 Col-
lege Yr 5 & 6 

August  

8,9 & 10ð 

Whole School Camp  - 
Echuca 

22ðFarm Safety Day  

 

   
WHOôS DOING 
WHAT THIS WEEK? 
 Molly will be having 

her AIP & PDP re-

viewed on Wednes-

day  

School Contact Num-

bers 

Schoolð50946342 

Mollyð0429 941211 

Fionað0429 922600 

Helenð0428 390991 

Colleenð0407 946376 
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School Council Meeting 
We intend having our next meeting on Wednesday 20th June but are ask-

ing councillors to register their preferred timeðmorning before school, 

afternoon, after school or at 7pm. Please text your preference to Molly  

0429941211 in the next few days so we can set a time.  The P & F Meeting 

last week was held at 8.30am and this time had a great response. We look 

forward to your response. 

AIP & DPD Reviews  
Andrew Ough (SEIL), Shelly Cross (Ouyen P-12 College) and Natasha 

Mudie (Murrayville Community College) with be visiting our school on 

Wednesday from 10am ï12noon.  The three Schools Annual Implementa-

tion Plans and Principals Performance & Development Plans will be re-

viewed. 

Lightning Premierships 
These are to be held in Mildura on Tuesday 6th June and at this stage we 

have enough girls (yrs 4ð6) to field a netball team. As Ouyen are not 

competing in this event unfortunately we do not have enough players to 

field a footy team. More information will be sent home as it comes to 

hand. 

Regional Cross CountryñSt Arnaud 
Kate and Kasey have been training hard for the Regional Cross Country 

being held on Tuesday 5th June.  Thanks again to Jo Morrison for her 

training. 

Student Drop Off/Pickup 
Parents/families/guardians are encouraged to drop off 
students at the Lane entry (side of the school) as opposed 

to the front highway /gate.  Our OH&S documents state 

that our drop off/pick up site is the side lane not the high-

way. Thank you for your co operation. 

Girls In A Whirl Program 
This program is being run by Tania Down and offered to girls in years 4, 5 

& 6 (and mums/ guardians) and will be held at the Ouyen P-12 College on 

Wednesday 18th July from 5pmð6.30pm.  The girls have been given an 
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information sheet with an RSVP attendance form that is to be returned to 

school by Thursday 14th June. 

Report Writing DayñPupil Free Day  
We will be having a Report Writing day on Friday 15th Juneðthis will be a 

pupil free day. 

Somers CampñPreliminary Notice 
The Annual Somers Camp is being held for 5 & 6 Students from the 20thð

28th November.  Our school is only eligible to send 2 students.  If you / 

your child are interested please let Mrs Stone know. 

Fire Drill 
A HUGE THANK YOU to Simon Morrison, Cameron and Tim Gloster who 

assisted with our fire drill on Wednesday of last week.  The heater in the 

office ñwas on fireò and the students had to be evacuated to the bus shed.  

The students all had an opportunity to inspect the fire truck and use the 

fire hose. Thank you once again. 

Annual Bus Inspections 
Itôs that time of the year once again and we are 

looking for 2 volunteer drivers to take the buses to 

Nunga for the annual bus inspections on Thursday 

21st June at 12 noon.  If you are able to help out 

please contact Molly asap.  This can be a parent, 

grandparent or any interested community member 

who has their bus licence.  

Health Program 
Thank you to Jane Palmer for speaking to the students today about caring 

for their teeth.  This was greatly 

appreciated and hopefully every-

one listened very carefully. 

Cheque Presentationñ
MTHCS 
Lois OôCallaghan CEO of the 

MTHCS was presented with a 

cheque from the school for 

$1808.65 which was half of the 

money raised from the recent 

Loop The Lake Fundraiser.    

Picture Products 
Details of this fundraiser have been attached to the newsletter today.  

Please return the order form as soon as possible and payment must be 

made before the 27th June.  

MOBILE LIBRARY 

DATES 

No Library this 

week 

Tuesday 5th June 

This Weeks  

Birthdays 

A Great big Happy 

Birthday to Isobel 

McVicar who is 10 to-

day. 

BOOK CLUB 

All Book 

Club Orders 

have been 

sent home 

today and 

are to be re-

turned by 

Monday of 

next weekð

4th June 
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Lisaõs Chaplain Chats 
There was never a night or a person that could defeat sunrise or hope. Bernard Williams                  

When faced with a problem or a challenging situation, the old clich®s of óto sleep on it óand 

óeverything will look better in the morningô can be helpful. Situations seem to look better after 

the initial reactions have subsided and solutions can present themselves. Sometimes it takes 
some faith and hope that the means to solve the problem will be found and help us not to feel 

overwhelmed. Having hope in the future can help us be resili-

ent when life obstacles need to be overcome. 
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